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UNITED STATESc 'g
[' 3 ' g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

'

O ..E WASHINGTON, D C. 20555

%, December 12, 1983

Ms. Karen S. Orman
Berger & Montague, PC
1622 Lowst Street IN RESPONSE REFER
Philadelphia, PA 19103 TO F01A-83-655

Dear Ms. Orman:

This is in response to your letter dated November 7,1983 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, documents relating
to informal and/or formal investigations pending by the NRC on Zimmer.

During a November 30, 1983 telephone conversation with Mr. Stephen
Isaacs of my staff, you agreed to limit your request to Office of Investigations
(0I) documents and await the publication of the 01 report. As agreed
upon, enclosed is a copy of F0IA-83-77, a request for documents involving
NRC, Cincinnati Gas & Electric and/or the Bechtel Corporation regarding
the Zimmer Nuclear Power Plant.

Sincepe y, <

/v

.I. Felton, DirectorM7y Division of Rules and Records
/ Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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